
 
 

 

 

Ref: NTL/2024-25/0088/LSD 
Date: March 24, 2025 
 
To 

The Listing Compliance 
Department 
M/s. BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
Scrip code: 532887 

The Listing Compliance Department 
M/s. National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G Block,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai 400 051 
 
Scrip symbol: NTL 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation regarding closure of Trading Window as per clause 4 of Schedule B of 
SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations 2015. 
 
Pursuant to the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015 and Company’s Code of Conduct on Prohibition of Insider Trading Policy, 
the “Trading Window” for trading / dealing in the shares of the Company will be closed from 
1st April 2025 till 48 hours after the declaration of financial results for the quarter and 
year ended March 31, 2025 for the Directors, Designated Employees, Key Managerial 
Personnel and other Connected Persons as covered under Securities and Exchange Board of 
India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely,  
For Neueon Towers Limited 
 
 
 
Subrat Sahoo  
Company Secretary & GM-Legal 
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